
Dec. 3           Monthly Deacons’ Meeting 

                      Ladies LifeGroup Event @ Painting with a Twist 
 

Dec. 9           Senior Adult Christmas Party @ the Bernhardt’s  

Dec. 13         Church Family Meeting (Presentation of 2018 Church  

                     Ministry Plan & Q & A) 
 

Dec. 17    Ingathering Sunday for Lottie Moon Christmas Offering 

    Vote on 2018 Church Ministry Plan 
 

Dec. 24    Family Christmas Worship Service with Candlelight  
 

Dec. 25-26   Church Office Closed for Christmas 
 

Dec. 31    New Year’s Eve Sunday Worship Only   

    Kick Off of Route 66 (Read Thru the Bible in 2018) 
 

Jan. 1-2       Church Office Closed for New Year’s Day 

NOVEMBER 26, 2017 



SUNDAY,  NOVEMBER 26 
  9:00 a.m.    LifeGroups 
10:30 a.m.    Worship 

  4:00 p.m.    Informational Meeting for March Student Trip to Haiti         

  5:30 p.m.    Ladies’ Prayer  Meeting  
 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 29 
  5:30 p.m.    Supper 
  6:15 p.m.    Opportunities for the Entire Family 
 

 

SATURDAY,  DECEMBER 2 
    7:00 a.m.  Work Day at the Hwy 42 

Join us at 10:30 a.m. for our 
annual candlelight service.  
 

 
 
 
 

      

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

The JOURNEY continues for ALL 
LifeGroups. Volume 4 is now on 
sale in the church foyer and pre-
school/children’s hallway. $5 each. 

 

All ladies are invited to a Life-
Group “Painting with a Twist” 
event Sunday, December 3, 2-4 
p.m. The cost is $35 per person. 
TODAY is last day to sign up.  
Contact Lynn (601-917-0000) or 
Becky (601-270-4476). 

December 2 is the 

next work day at 
the house on Hwy 
42. Work starts 
@7 a.m. Contact 
Brad with ques-
tions. 

 

During November we are con-
ducting a month-long initiative to 
reach out and connect with folks 
who have never visited PFBC or 
members who have become dis-
connected from our church family 
for one reason or another. All of 
our church leaders are taking 5 
people and making a commitment 
to contact them during Novem-
ber. Will you join us? 

The info meeting starts @4 p.m. in 
the Conference Room. Deposit of 
$50 for trip due then. 

Our annual emphasis on the Lottie Moon Christmas Offering has official-
ly begun! Our goal this year is $25,000. We will observe the Week of 
prayer December 10-16 with our ingathering on December 17. Begin 
praying now how much God would ask you to give this year to support  
missions around the world. Visit www.imb.org/lottie-moon-christmas-
offering for stories and other information. 

Pastor Brad continues his series 
in the book of ACTS: Turbulence. 
We are looking at chapters 14-17 
to see how the early Church dealt 
with turbulent times in their cul-
ture, and how we can do the 
same! Mark your calendar and be 
present! If you miss a message,  
listen to it online on our Facebook 
page, www.petalfbc.com or the 

church app. 

Senior Adults will have their Christ-
mas Party and Brunch, Saturday, 
December 9 at 11 a.m. at the home 
of Marty Bernhardt. Bring a 
wrapped gift for a party game. Call 
601-270-5954 for more info. 

 

Trips to 
Sou theas t 
Asia are 
being con-

sidered for February, May and No-
vember in 2018. If interested in go-
ing, contact Melanie Blanton at the 
church office. 


